

March 16

We will meet in the SLAC ballam room and [VRVS](#) Sombrero room at 10am.

Agenda

- Pipeline
 - [Documentation update](#)
 - [Progress](#)
- Pipeline Users Group
 - [Code organization](#) for the three central flightops pipeline tasks (level 0.5, level 1, and ASP) and MC
- User preferences for Web Applications
 - [Writeup by Max](#)
 - [Simplified proposal](#)
- Status updates